
Your clients can travel 
safely to Beirut

Dear Valued Travel Partner,  
 
We are delighted to be flying to Beirut again. At Qatar Airways, we continue our 
commitment to getting your clients where they need to be safely.  
 
In line with the latest travel regulations from the Directorate General of Civil 
Aviation in Lebanon, starting 1 July there will be a mandatory COVID-19 medical 
test required for all passengers upon their arrival to Beirut Rafic Hariri 
International Airport, at a cost of USD 50 per person. Please note children below 
the age of 12 years are exempted from this test. 
 
To ensure your clients’ journey to Beirut is hassle-free, please follow these 
guidelines: 

A medical test fee should be collected from clients in advance to 
reissue their tickets

This fee will be collected as additional YR tax when reissuing the 
tickets

1571234567890 stands for the new ticket number

SSR remark will be associated by passenger and segment DOH-BEY 

A�er tickets are reissued, the following remark needs to be 
inserted in the PNR for each passenger:  
‘SSR CKIN QR COVID19 TEST FEE AT BEY APT COLLECTED 
ON YR TAX TICKET 157 1234567890/S1/P2’

For existing tickets to Beirut:

Additionally, when arriving to Beirut, a valid medical insurance will be required 
from your clients by the authorities, which covers treatment for COVID-19.   
This is required alongside a health declaration form, which will be available on 
board our aircra�. 
 
For more information, please contact your local Qatar Airways Sales Representative.

*For tickets issued on or a�er 29 June 2020.

The medical test fee will be incorporated automatically as 
additional YR tax for each ticket

A�er tickets are issued, the following remark needs to be 
inserted in the PNR for each passenger:  
‘SSR CKIN QR COVID19 TEST FEE AT BEY APT COLLECTED ON 
YR TAX TICKET 157 1234567890/S1/P2’

1571234567890 stands for the ticket number

SSR remark will be associated by passenger and segment DOH-BEY

For new bookings to Beirut:*


